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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S1 and S2: John Muir Award 
Instructors from Dolphin House will be delivering one-day workshops for all S1 and S2 
participating in the John Muir Award where pupils will be taught canoeing, orienteering, 
bushcraft and conservation skills. Pupils do not need wear school uniform on their 
allocated day and should bring a packed lunch and snack with them. 
 
Due to class size numbers, we have split the year into the following groups using practical 
sections: 
  

Tuesday 10 May = 1P1 and 1P2 
Wednesday 11 May = 1P3 and 1P5 
Tuesday 17 May = 1P4 and 1P6 
Wednesday 18 May = 2P1 and 2P6 
Tuesday 24 May = 2P2 and 2P7 
Wednesday 25 May = 2P3 and 2P5 

 
Pupils from 2P4 will be told which day is allocated to them. 
 
All pupils should bring: 

• Warm, outdoor clothing 

• Appropriate shoes 

• A packed lunch and snack 

• A towel 
 

This experience will happen within the hours of the school day, so no alternative transport 
arrangements need to be made. Information can also be found on school website.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Valerie Gibson 
Principal Teacher of Music 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
‘John Muir Award’ May 2022  
 
I give permission for my child: ……………………………………………… Class:………….. 
to attend the above event. 
 
Parent / Carer signature: ………………………………………………………. Date: ………….. 

 
 

Respect               Ambition                Community              Compassion                 Responsibility 

Believe…Achieve 

 


